
WHAT’S NEW?
Since the successful April 7 referendum, the District 
has been hard at work, developing plans to provide 
students with a safe learning experience while also 
preparing for the future.

The District and its partners are ramping up the 
planning and design efforts to address safety and 
security, infrastructure, and capacity needs across the 
district. To the right, you will find key process highlights 
and milestones for April-July 2020.
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WHAT’S NEXT?

• Bi-weekly Core Planning Team (CPT) meetings will 
continue.

• Miron Construction will review project costs based 
on 25% progress drawings.

• Plumbing, HVAC, and Electrical engineers will meet 
with District maintenance staff to review system 
details and scope of work.

• Bray will continue development of project plans 
with special attention to typical classroom layouts, 
placement of cabinetry in all spaces, and design of 
cafeteria serving spaces.

• Bray will continue development of the building 
design with views showing how the exterior and 
interior spaces are taking shape.

• The District confirmed its partnerships with Robert W. Baird for bond 
financing, Bray Architects for architectural design services, and Miron 
Construction for construction management services.

• A Core Planning Team (CPT), comprised of representatives from district 
administration, Bray, and Miron, was established to meet on a bi-weekly 
basis to develop plans for each project.

• School advisory teams for both the elementary and middle school were 
created by the CPT and have begun giving leadership-level input into the 
designs of the buildings. As details are refined, more staff members will 
join in the discussion.

• Site survey field work conducted by Point of Beginning (POB) is complete.

• The district-purchased residential property (on High Street) has been 
demolished to create space for future elementary and middle school 
shared parking.

• Site soil borings have been completed, and the geotechnical analysis is 
expected to determine construction conditions for the projects.

Thank You, Community Members
for your continued support!

Soil Boring Work in Progress

HIGHLIGHTS & MILESTONES | April — July 2020
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Staff Touring Friendship Learning Center in North Fond du Lac and Discovering the Benefits of a “Learning Stair”

PROGRESS PHOTOS

PROJECT PROGRESS REPORT
SUMMER 2020

Demolishing the District-Purchased House on High StreetPoint of Beginning Conducting Site Survey Work

HIGHLIGHTS & MILESTONES | Continued

• District staff toured recently completed projects in North 
Fond du Lac, Horicon, and Kewaskum to understand modern 
learning environments and the design process.

• The District, Bray, Miron, and POB had a preliminary meeting 
with Village officials to understand the approval process for 
the projects.


